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1 July 2020 

 

Sundance Agreement 

AustSino Resources Group (ASX: ANS or Company) wishes to advise that its Placement Agreement with Sundance 

Resources Ltd and the Sundance Noteholders lapsed on 30 June 2020. 

Sundance and AustSino are currently in negotiations with a view to agreeing a further extension of the Sundance 

Agreement and both companies will update the market accordingly, as soon as possible. 

Authorised for release by Michael Keemink, Executive Director.  
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